Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Selim Zeyrek [Selim.Zeyrek@acwd.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 3:01 PM

To: Matthew Eddy

Cc: 'Carl J. Michelsen'’; 'Tom Graf'; 'dcunningham@shhomes.com’;

'kkamangar@shhousinggroup.com’; 'thomas.berkins@acwd.com’; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health;
Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; 'dhopkins@srgnc.com’; ‘cnguyen@fremont.gov'
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO3176

Hi Matthew,

Your drilling permit application for a total of 10 borings for soil gas samples collection (six samples will be collected
alongside the sanitary sewer on State Street and the northwestern property boundary and four borings within the
footprint of planned elevators) is approved.

ACWD requires scheduling and inspection of permitted work. Please call (510) 668-4460 to schedule the field work.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

M. Selim Zeyrek

Groundwater Resources Engineer
Alameda County Water District
43885 South Grimmer Boulevard
Fremont, CA 94538

Phone: (510) 668-4491
Fax: (510) 651-1760
E-mail: selim.zeyrek@acwd.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Friday, January 15, 2016 10:19 AM

To: 'dhopkins@srgnc.com'; ‘cnguyen@fremont.gov'

Cc: 'Carl J. Michelsen'; 'Tom Graf'; ‘dcunningham@shhomes.com’; ‘kkamangar@shhousinggroup.com’; Selim Zeyrek;
'‘thomas.berkins@acwd.com'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO3176

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003176
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



